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Dear Parent/Carer 

We are changing the process for students receiving milk at school after the Easter holidays.  Fresh 

Pastures School Milk UK Ltd will be the provider of milk at our school.   

The process of ordering and paying for your child’s milk is therefore changing after Easter – it will be quick 

and easy; you can pay for each term (3 times per year) or for the full academic year to September. 

If you would like your child to enjoy milk at school, please register on-line at www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk. 
Please note that you should only register if you PAY for your child’s milk.  If you are in receipt of benefits 
and your child receives free school meals, the milk should be free of charge.  Milk is also free until the 
beginning of the term in which the child turns five:- 

Summer Term 24 April 2017  to 21 July 2017   

If your child’s 5th birthday is within these dates you will need to pay for the summer term.   

If your child’s birthday is after 21 July 2017, s/he will qualify for free milk up until the autumn term. 

If you choose to opt into this scheme, your child will receive a 189ml carton of fresh chilled semi-skimmed 

milk each school day, to drink mid-morning.  The cost of this milk is 19p per day x the amount of school 

days in each school term.  This is payable IN ADVANCE for the following full term or you can pay for a 

whole academic year.  The leaflet accompanying this letter explains in detail how to register and order milk.  

Simply log on to the website www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk and select the pink tab titled ‘Parent’, click on 

register and then complete the relevant boxes. 

Please pay for milk at least one week before the school term begins to ensure that milk is supplied, by 

Fresh Pastures, from the first day of term.  Payments for milk will no longer be taken in school. 

Thank you for your support, please contact FP School Milk UK if you have any questions regarding receipt 

of, and payment for, school milk.   

Yours faithfully 

 
 
K Wheeler 
Head of School 
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